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MINUTES OF THE HADDAM MEETING ON 6/24/02

The meeting was called to order by President Perkins at 8:05 pm with 10 departments
represented.
Minutes of the May 28, 2002 meeting were read. MMS to accept as read, so voted.

Treasurers report was read, with $4620.99 in checking. MMS to accept as read, so
voted.

Communications: none.

Bills to be paid: none.

Committees report: Fill Sites SOG draft was handed out by Dick Bauer, with
discussion
Followed regarding combining them into the Mayday procedures. MMS to adopt
the Killingworth combined procedures, so voted.

Old Business: Middlesex County Chiefs has adopted our SOG’s with a
modification to the Accountability wording of entry officer made to read “point of
entry officer”. Also the Middlesex Training School plans are in and are going to
bond in July. More to follow. :

New Business: Much discussion followed regarding Abbotville, with regard to
casts, location, and attendance; It was agreed to hold off until we have more
interest. Deep River has completed their hose testing, with much trouble from
Fireone in Pennsylvania. Discussion followed on the events, and once they got
there, they did a good job. Deep River is also having problems with the troop again,
regarding MVA’s on the highway. Discussion followed and Jed will make another
attempt to contact them again.

Interest to the organization: Many thank you’s went out to all the departments
from the Clinton Fire Department regarding Frankie Schremp and his family. The
amount of support was well appreciated.

Rob McCarthy presented a video from SBC/SNET on Central Office Fire Safety.
John Brady presented a slide show / lecture on the Statewide Fire-Rescue Disaster
Response Plan.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 9:10
pm.
The next meeting will be in Killingworth on July 22, 2002 at 8 pm.
Respectively submitted,

Greg Scott, secretary/treasurer
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